
Fairview
Neighborhood
ACTION ALERT

Merrill Field is hosting a PUBLIC MEETING
to discuss the Municipal Airport’s new

Instrument Flight Procedures.
Merrill Field currently has Visual Flight Procedures for most purposes.  The movement to Instrument 
Flight Procedures may kick in new Design Standards required by the Federal Aviation Administration.

There may be impacts to properties in the Fairview Neighborhood.

If you could have concerns about these changes, please attend this important informational meeting.  

You do not want to be unpleasantly surprised!

See attached flyer for meeting information including access to a virtual link via Microsoft Teams



 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Merrill Field will be hos�ng a public mee�ng to discuss the airfield’s Instrument 
Flight Procedures. Please atend this mee�ng to learn about the procedures, ask 
ques�ons, and provide your comments to the project team. 
 

Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 
Time: Noon – 1:00 pm 

Loca�on:  Fairview Recrea�on Center 
Mul�purpose Room 

1121 E 10th Ave. 
 

You may also join the mee�ng virtually using Microso� Teams. You do not need a Microso� 
account and can join the mee�ng online using your browser.  

 
Join the Public Mee�ng ONLINE using this link. 

 
Please email ques�ons ahead of �me to Deputy Municipal Manager Kolby Hickel at 

Kolby.Hickel@anchorageak.gov 
     

 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YThhYTg0ZTAtYTA5Zi00MzhjLWI5N2UtMjRlYzEwZGNmODNl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222e7c4db4-0cee-48bb-be51-9d4e5736c2a2%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%223b1e8e7b-2f4f-4a2e-9460-b20356f20d45%22%7d
mailto:Kolby.Hickel@anchorageak.gov
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